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IMPORTANT DATES 
Wednesday 1st September – Tuesday 7th September – Alert Level 3 
Friday 1st October  End of term 3 
Monday 18th October  Term 4 commences 
Saturday 30th October  Mega Garage Sale  
 
Kia ora tātou  
 
Alert Level 3 
Well here we are now at Level 3 with our small class open today and our skeleton staff on site. I would like 
to thank all of our school community for all your support during this time - things have gone very smoothly 
over the past two weeks. We look forward to getting the school fully open at Level 2 during next week 
hopefully! 
 
Online Learning at Home 
Well done to all the children for keeping up the hard work with their online learning. We greatly appreciate 
the time parents are putting in supporting their children and we hope you have been enjoying being fully 
involved with our learning programme.    
 
Garage Sale Donations 
While you at home please feel free to bring down any donations you have for 
the Mega Garage Sale in October. Ian our caretaker is ready to stock up the 
container. We are happy for goods to be dropped off at the double gates on the 
main drive thru during school hours 8:30am-3:00pm. Thank you.  
 
September Market 
Due to the current Alert Levels, we will not be holding a market in September.  
 
Ngā mihi nui - Matua Bryce 
 

NETBALL  
Netball is postponed until further notice with the lowering of Alert Levels.  
Keep an eye out on this website  https://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball/home 
 

SCHOOL CENTENARY - SPREAD THE WORD – PAREMATA SCHOOL IS 100 YEARS 2021 
We are holding our school centenary on 12 and 13 of November. We have a tab on 
our school website 100 Year Centennial with more information. The ‘Programme of 
the Events’ and the ‘Registration Form’ are on this website. The email address 
is 100years@paremata.school.nz.    
 

Centenary Badges - Buy one of these awesome badges to celebrate our 100 years. These are now available 
from the school office for $7.50.  


